
Cemetery Trustees and Trustees of the Trust Funds 
Joint Work Session 
Draft Meeting Minutes 
January 12, 2017 
 
 Meeting opened at 3 PM 
 
 In attendance were Peter Sluski, Guy Pike, Chris Sawyer and Chairman Sue Weeks 
  
The Meeting wasmto address the MS-9 report and any other business.  
 
Discussion centered on a memo from DOJ as to the expenditure of perpetual care funds for,cemeteries. 
  
Due to changes in State requirements it was decided to hold,of on withdrawal of perpetual,care funds 
and consult attorney Puffer as to the uniform distribution and reporting of perpetual care funds. 
 
The identification of undo and expenses is being done by Chairman Weeks. 
  
Guy will speak with Roger Williams to verify which cemeteries that he maintains and also will verify the 
dimensions and number of plots,in the townhouse cemetery. 
  
The wishes of the thompson family were discussed including their desire to create a new cemetery. The 
Cemetery Trustees will work with them to achieve their goals. 
  
Public in put is always welcome. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 4:15 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secrtary, Cemetary Trustees 
 


